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Circular 046-2024 
 

20 May 2024 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
COMMENCEMENT OF SOLAR PROJECT. 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the Evergreen Solar project commenced this morning with the arrival 
of the Photovoltaic panels.   
 
These panels are in pellets and have been offloaded on the side of the Lifestyle Centre in the parking 
bays between Lifestyle Centre and Bushwillow apartments.   
 
We ask that residents try to avoid the green area as indicated below and rather circle around via Heron 
and then Loerie Lane for the duration of the Installation. 
 

 
 
 I will certainly keep you updated as this exciting project progresses. 
 
 
Regards  

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


